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The charity, Justice Reflections, has had another successful year.
Issues 17 and 18 completed the sixth series, and Issues 19 and 20 of the
seventh series have been published. As with past series, all have contained
eight essays on theological matters relating to aspects of justice.

The policy of supplying without charge has continued, and still proves
helpful, because because most recipients have responded with a donation.
As 1n the past, almost a third of the distribution list 1s made up of Third
World prison ministry workers who find it difficult to make a contribution.
The budget of the charity remains around £8,000 - £10,000, which enables
it to remain viable, and the continuing support from our registered
subscribers 1s greatly appreciated. We have faced significantly higher
printing costs 1n 2008/09 and we have had to review our charges further.

The website www.justicereflections.org.uk has continued to help many
people to become aware of the publication. It also aids communication
between editor and potential writers, and our subscribers.

The charity continues to seek new subscribers through the website and by
circulating flyers.

The Trustees wish to record their thanks to the help given by volunteers in
Lincoln - Keith Jobling & Vivian Cain.

We look forward to another year of sharing thinking on restorative aspects
of justice, and theological insights into moral and pastoral issues relating
to justice matters.
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